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As a wildlife biologist and concerned citizen, I oppose renewal of the NPDES General
Permit (ARG590000) published on March 15, 2016 in the Arkansas Democrat-
Gazette.

This permit has already resulted in the siting and operation of one hog farm that
puts the Buffalo River at significant risk.  CAFOs are point sources of immense
amounts of pollution.  No additional such operations should be permitted, until and
unless it is proven that they will not release ANY pollutants into our water, air or
land. 

Sincerely,
Janine Perlman, Ph.D.
Alexander, AR

mailto:jpandjf@swbell.net
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

